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International handicapping consultant Mike Wanklin, who visited Mauritius in early
June 2019, to review the handicapping system in Mauritius has submitted his report.
Mr Wanklin concluded by saying that “I am satisfied with the handicapping system

being applied in Mauritius and it generally meets the norms of international practice.”

Mr Wanklin has recommended certain relatively minor amendments to current
handicapping guidelines. These proposals will be discussed with the various
stakeholders and should there be any need for changes these changes will be

communicated in due course.

No changes will be made to the handicapping guidelines during the 2019 racing
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